From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 17 July 2018 16:54

To: Trishna Kerai

Subject: Re: LBE v Cordell [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Hi Trishna

I am on my way home from prison seeing Tyrone i will call simon once had me and text you if thats ok regarding
tomorrow.

Regards
Lorraine

Sent from my iPhone

On 17 Jul 2018, at 16:10, Trishna Kerai <Trishna@stuartmillersolicitors.co.uk> wrote:

Dear Lorraine,

Having spoken to my Manager, | can confirm that unfortunately our Office policy and Insurance policy does not
cover us making home visits. In this situation, could | kindly request for you and Simon to attend our office? If
you are unable to attend the office, we can have a telephone conference as an alternative.

Please let me know.

Many thanks.

Kind regards,

Trishna Kerai | Caseworker | Magistrates Court Department

T: 0208 888 5225 M: 07790 993 860

E: trishna@stuartmillersolicitors.co.uk
W: www.stuartmillersolicitors.co.uk
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From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]

Sent: 17 July 2018 11:22

To: Trishna Kerai

Subject: Re: LBE v Cordell [SEC=0FFICIAL]

Hi Trishna

Thank you for the update i will await to hear from you regarding tomorrow.
Regards

Lorraine

Sent from my iPhone

On 17 Jul 2018, at 11:14, Trishna Kerai <Trishna@stuartmillersolicitors.co.uk> wrote:

Hi Lorraine,

A new court date has now been set for 9P August 2018 at Edmonton County Court at 09:30hrs.
| am just waiting for my Manager to confirm whether it will be okay for me to attend his home
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